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ST. LOUIS, MO. - Holland Construction Services recently broke ground on a $6 million 
expansion and renovation project at Dorris Intermediate School in Collinsville, Illinois. 
Construction work on the existing school, which was built in 1962 and has a current 
enrollment of roughly 1,000 students, is set to begin the first week of September and has 
a completion date in the fall of 2023.



“This expansion will give our students the additional space they need to learn and grow 
in the classroom along with additional space for some of our students with higher 
needs,” said Collinsville Community Unit School District 10 Superintendent Dr. Brad 
Skertich. “The district felt Holland would be the best fit for this project because of their 
previous work and reputation. We have been incredibly impressed with their open 
communication, keeping us aware of every step in the process and we’re very excited to 
get started.”

The 14,000 square foot expansion consists of a two-story addition to the existing school 
which will include eight new classrooms, four restrooms and a therapy room. The 
remodeling portion of the project will consist of ceiling replacements throughout the 
entire building along with a reconfiguration of administrative areas. Construction on the 
expansion project is set to begin immediately while the remodeling portion will be done 
next summer when students aren’t at school.

“Communication with the school district is extremely important on a project like this,” 
said Project Manager Brian Dayton. “We have had to map out with the district exactly 
where we will be at all times since safety on the job site is our number one priority, with 
students attending school while the project is under construction. The project will be 
entirely fenced off from student areas and it should be a very beneficial addition to the 
school when complete.”

Dorris Intermediate School is one of five school-related construction projects Holland is 
currently working on in the Metro East. The construction company is also managing 
projects for Caseyville, Sparta and Redbud school districts, as well as a project for 
Southwestern Illinois College in Belleville. The architect on the Dorris Intermediate 
School project is FGM. About Holland Holland Construction Services is a full-service 
construction management, general contracting, and design/build firm guided by the 
principle of providing clients the best possible build experience on every project.

Holland has been providing quality construction services throughout Illinois and 
Missouri since 1986, when it was founded by company CEO Bruce Holland. Holland 
offers pre-construction, construction, and virtual design & construction services to 
commercial, education, healthcare, industrial, multi-family, municipal, recreation, and 
senior living clients. The St. Louis Business Journal ranks Holland as a “Best Places to 
Work” and one of the top 15 contractors in the St. Louis area by volume. For more 
information, visit Holland’s website at www.hollandcs.com. ### Cutline: Holland 
Construction Services Breaks Ground on Dorris Intermediate School Expansion Project.


